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POLICY 2.11 

5-B I recommend that the Board approve development of the repeal of Policy 2.11, 
entitled “Qualifications for Certain Instructional Personnel.” 

[Contact: Pat Kaupe, PX 48043.]  

Repeal-Development CONSENT ITEM 

• It is recommend that this Policy be repealed because it is not needed and 
there is no official job position entitled “dean.” State law requires agencies 
to repeal obsolete or unnecessary rules. 
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POLICY 2.11 

 
QUALIFICATIONS FOR CERTAIN INSTRUCTIONAL PERSONNEL 1 

 2 

The minimum qualifications for certain instructional personnel (principals, assistant 3 
principals, deans and counselors) shall be in accordance with the minimum standards 4 
as set forth by statute and state board rules. 5 

 6 
 7 
STATUTORY AUTHORITY:  230.22, FS 8 
LAWS IMPLEMENTED:   231.02, FS; 231.15, FS 9 
HISTORY:  New: 2/18/72; Revised: 7/21/82; To Be Repealed: 10 

__/___2007 11 
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Legal Signoff: 

 
The Legal Department has reviewed the proposed repeal of Policy 2.11 and finds it 
legally sufficient for repeal-development by the Board. 

 
 

__________________________________         ______________________ 
Attorney            Date 

 

 


